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Power outage planned in Morrill
(KNZA)--An electric outage is planned Friday afternoon, May 3rd, in the Brown
County community of Morrill.

According to a release issued by City Superintendent Lee Wymer, the power will
be shut off beginning at 12 noon and remain off for about 3-hours.

According to the release, the outage is made necessary due to maintenance.
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